
Fire incident at DESTEA Head Office 
 
The PSA wishes to inform members about a fire incident that occurred at the DESTEA Head Office on 17 
June 2025. The PSA is pleased to report that no injuries were sustained during the incident. The cause of 
the fire is still under investigation. 
 
On 19 June 2025, the PSA held a meeting with the Head of Department, who confirmed that 
investigations are ongoing to determine the cause and extent of the damage. The PSA will continue to 
engage with the employer and monitor developments. Once the official investigation report is made 
available, members will be updated. 
 
For any enquiries or assistance, please contact the PSA Provincial Office in Bloemfontein on (051) 403 
1300 / 051 403 1315 / psa.bloem@psa.co.za. 
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